TOLEDO

Docket No. 50-346 LOwWELL E. RO

License No. NPF-3
Serial No. 483

February 22, 1979

Director of Office of Administration
Attention: Ms. Reba M. Diggs

License Fee Management Branch
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commissi.n
Washington, D.C. 20555

Dear Ms. Diggs:

This is in response to your letter of February 2, 1979. Enclosed is a
check for $4,000 to cover licensing fees in reviewing the January 11,
1979 letter, Serial No. 479, fulfilling condition 2.C(3)(p) of Facility
License No. NPF-3.

Yours very truly,
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THE TOLEDO EDISON COMPANY EDISON PLAZA 300 MADISON AVENUE TOLEDO, OHIO 43852




February 26, 1979

NOTE TO: Mike Collins & Don Lanha., DSB (016)
FROM: Reba M. Diggs, License Fee Management Branch, ADM

SUBJECT: PROCESSING LETTERS WITH CHECKS RECEIVED DIRECTLY BY THE
LICENSE FEE MANAGEMENT BRANCH

Please process the enclosed letter under the applicable docket and
give the following distribution under code M008:

\
|
Original of 1tr to Regulatory Docket File
Action CY w/check to W. 0. Miller, LFMB (L-233)
3 Cys to applicable Branch of DOR or DPM

\

1 to LPDR

1 to PDR
I am retaining the check and the following information is for your
records.

Check No: 268615

Amount : $4,000

Date: 2/14/79

Applicant: Toledo Fdison Company, Toledo, Ohio
Thanks:

Reba M. Diggs
License Fee Management Branch
Office of Administration




